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Oregon voted for well over a hundred years with in-person voting, using paper 

ballots. Paper ballots are the best way to assure the evidence of a vote remains 

available for recount and audit. Requiring state issued photo identification assures 

the person presenting the identification can be compared visually to the photograph 

and their name can be validated against the voting roll. SB210 has allowances for 

those who cannot come to the polling place, just as Oregon did before mail in voting.  

Please support SB210. 


